
From* Keaactea 

Sent: 7/31/2014 9:56:39 AM 
To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: cjs@cpuc.ca.gov (cjs@cpuc.ca.gov); cap@cpuc.ca.gov (cap@cpuc.ca.gov); 

mpl@cpuc.ca.gov (mpl@cpuc.ca.gov); mfl@cpuc.ca.gov (mfl@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); 
efr@cpuc.ca.gov (efr@cpuc.ca.gov); mp6@cpuc.ca.gov (mp6@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bcc: 
Subject: PG&E Implementation of the Catastrophic Event Memorandum Account for July 

2014 Butts Fire 

Sent on behalf of Meredith Allen, Sr. Director-Regulatory Relations 

Redacted 

7/31/2014 9:56:39 

Attached, in accordance with Commission Resolution E-3238, dated July 24, 1991, 
and the associated currently effective tariff sheets (Electric Preliminary Statement 
Section G), PG&E hereby provides notice that PG&E is recording in the electric 
Catastrophic Event Memorandum Account (CEMA) the costs associated with repair of 
facilities and restoration of service following the "Butts Fire" that began on July 1, 
2014. 

Thank you. 

Redacted 
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